September 16, 2001

Dear Parents/ Guardians,

Hello!  My name is Amy Gemmer Smith and I am a student teacher from Willamette University.  I am working at Judson Middle School for the year in Jayne Hill’s Language Arts/ Social Studies class.  All of the students in my teaching program have an assignment to “shadow” a student for a day to gain insight into what it’s like to be a middle school student.  I am hoping that you will allow me to spend the day shadowing Greg.  I have obviously not asked him for his approval yet; I will only do so after you let me know that it is something that you are comfortable with. 

Our assignment is to spend a whole day shadowing a student in all of their classes and during lunch.  Throughout the day, I will be making observations and at the end, I will write a two to three page paper summarizing my observations.  I will not use Greg’s name in the summary, I will give him a pseudonym to ensure his anonymity.

I hope that this assignment will help me become a better teacher.  I am very concerned about how the student feels about their classes and teachers and this will allow me to not only see how Greg experiences a day but I will undoubtedly witness other students in their daily element too.  Thanks in advance for your consideration and if you have any questions about this assignment, feel free to e-mail me at agemmer@willamette.edu or call Judson @ 399-3201 and ask for Amy Smith (tell them I work with Mrs. Jayne Hill).

I hope to hear from you soon.

Take care,

Amy Gemmer Smith

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Please return this at your soonest convenience.

I, _____________________________________  give permission for my son Greg to



(print name)

 participate in a shadowing project with Amy Gemmer Smith.  

_______________________________________________  (signature and date)

Thanks again!

